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			The participation period for our Pharmacy Advice Audit has been extended to Friday 28th June.

We need as many pharmacy teams as possible to take part over just a single day. This is your chance to have a direct impact on the case being made for community pharmacy.

Fin McCaul, an independent community pharmacy owner, Community Pharmacy England Regional Representative for the North West, Negotiating Team Member and Chair of our Service Development Subcommittee, said:

“We are really grateful to all those pharmacy teams who have already found the time to take part in our Advice Audit, but we need to hear from even more of you to give the findings the validity they deserve. The results of previous audits have been incredibly valuable in negotiations and wider discussions with influential people...."

This is your chance to have a direct impact on the case being made for community pharmacy.
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